
I strongly oppose SB 767.  I am an educator in the Portland metro region.  
School choice makes all schools better. Choice is a good thing.  This bill is 
placing unnecessary restrictions on charter schools and preventing them 
from being able to grow or create new ones.  This is unnecessary red tape.  
I also support parent’s rights to send their child to a school that fits their 
child’s needs.  We should not be limiting choice, but expanding it.  I am 
strongly against the cronyism of the unions and their efforts to squash 
anything that threatens their control.  Most Oregonians, no matter their 
political affiliation support school choice.  School choice is good for our 
kids and good for Oregon. I strongly oppose SB 767.  Please vote NO.   


